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Joseph E. Lowery Boulevard Resurfacing and 

Restriping Coming Soon 
 

 

 

In 2020, Atlanta City Council adopted the city’s first roadway safety program, Vision Zero 

Atlanta, which aims to eliminate serious injuries and fatalities caused by traffic crashes in the 

city.   

 

The City of Atlanta identifies every opportunity to make improvements to city streets. As a part 

of its annual resurfacing program, the City of Atlanta Department of Transportation (ATLDOT) 

will be resurfacing Joseph E. Lowery Boulevard, between Sells Avenue and Washington Place in 

Fall 2021 and has identified this location as an opportunity for quick implementation of 

dedicated bike facilities along certain portions of the corridor, through a Georgia Department of 

Transportation Local Infrastructure Maintenance Grant (LMIG).  

 

This project is a part of a group of streets being resurfaced between August and December 2021, 

weather permitting. The Joseph E. Lowery Boulevard project has been developed and designed 

by city staff. This project provides a tremendous opportunity to improve neighborhood safety.  

 

ATLDOT will be offering an opportunity for the community to provide comments on this 

project, however, it should be considered that this project will advance rapidly. Please visit the 

city’s website ATLDOT.AtlantaGa.gov for further project details. Comments may be submitted 

to ATLDOT@AtlantaGa.gov. For more details on this project, please see the additional project 

fact sheet available on the website.  
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